July 8, 2002

Myr. Matt Seedorf
225 E. Maumee Ave.
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Re. Property at 131 Railroad St..

Dear Mr. Seedorf

Hope your having a good day. Iregret to inform you that the
electrical service at the property you own at 131 Railroad St. is in
need of replacement. Upon inspection of the electrical service
entrance, I have found that there are numerous City Code
violations. Please contact your electrician and make arrangements
to upgrade the electrical service entrance and its appurtenances. I
will be glad to meet you and your electrician at the site to review
the options.

Thank you in advance for your immediate attention to this matter.

Sincerely

Brent N. Damman
Building Inspector



